
The Corporation of the Township of King, 2585 King Road, King City, On                                                                                                        
 

 

The Corporation of The Township of King 

Notice of Rescheduled 

Council Meeting 

The Township Deputy Clerk of the Corporation of the Township of King has 

rescheduled the regularly scheduled Council Meeting for: 

Monday, April 28, 2025 - 6:00 p.m.  

to 

Tuesday, April 29, 2025 – 6:00 p.m. 

_______________________________ 
This meeting has been rescheduled to accommodate the Federal Election being held 
on April 28th, 2025. 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given this 2nd day of April 2025 

Adam Foran 
Deputy Clerk 


